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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Dom Tarzia and Mike Sabat. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the October 2024 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Motion was made and 

Treasurer’s Report was approved.  

 

Membership Report: 8 Board of Directors, 17 Reduced Rate Members and 299 Social 

Members for a total of 324 out of the 350 limit. There are 39 Life Members, 3 Honorary 

and 4 Jr. for an additional 46 with total of 370. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had 4 new member applications for approval. Bob Nalli, Angelo 

Villavivencio, Sherry Cable and Cody Morgan were approved for membership. 

Orientation for the new members will be at 9:30 AM this Saturday, November 16th. 

 

Mike Sabat reported County League news: 

 Brady’s Run lake has been stocked 

 Mentor hunts were held at Brady’s Run Park 

 Turkey Shoots are being done by various clubs 

 Raffles to benefit County League Summer Camp are being done  

For more information, contact him at gvsc101@gmail.com 

 

Smallbore Rifle League is continuing. Shooting is done at the club on Wednesday night 

and targets are sent in for scoring. If interested, contact Mike Sabat at 

gvsc101@gmail.com 

 

Dan Charles discussed Youth Shooting. Last session on Nov 2 had 5 attendees. There is 

no cost to the youth and the rifles and ammunition are provided by the club. Next date is 

Nov 16th.  

 

Youth Archery will be starting in January, 2025 and will be on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays 

of the month through May. Age range is from 6-16. There is no cost to the youth. 

 

Work day Items: 

- Installing gutter guards on Pavilion gutters 

- Building a roof on Pistol Range #3 

- Placing rocks where stream comes into lake 
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Dan Charles reported the bridge going to the 200 yard range is repaired, limestone has 

been put down on Pistol Ranges #2 and #3, and numbers were put on the pistol ranges for 

identification. 

 

Mike Wyckoff discussed proposed changes to the By-Laws and Range Rules. Change #1 

required Board approval for use of Pavilion and Clubhouse for member’s private 

functions. Change #2 prohibits the use of alcohol on club property. Second reading and 

vote for approval/disapproval will occur at the December meeting. 

 

US Law Shield seminar will be on December 4th at 6:00 PM. Registration link is on the 

website at gvsc101.com . 

 

Adrienne Cervone submitted a bill for reimbursement of expenses associated with the 

Fall Festival. Motion was made and approved to reiimburse her. 

 

Dan Charles submitted bills for purchase of screws to repair the 200 yard bridge, 

purchase of wood to construct a roof on Pistol Range #3, expense for chainsaw repair, 

purchase of numbers for the pistol ranges and purchase of donuts for work day. Motion 

was made and approved to reimburse him. 

 

Frank Bair raised question of targets stands on the ranges. Previous history shows target 

stands are quickly shot up when provided. Recommended to him to bring furring strips 

and cardboard when he is using the ranges and to take his equipment with him. 

 

Mike Wyckoff reported the homeowner at the top of the hill would not allow Comcast on 

his property. Without his permission, Comcast cannot proceed any further with cable 

installation to the club. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
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